Discover News-sheet October 2018



Dear Friends

Visit to Uganda

I would like to thank all who have generously donated towards the costs of my monitoring trip to Uganda. I am looking forward to it very much. I leave on 25 October and shall be visiting all our very active partners. Together with Rehema Namyalo and Jutta Krauss I shall also visit some villages where we hope Rehema and her team will be able to run an intensive training seminar next year.



An impressive kitchen garden which belongs to a member of the Kasese Network

Our visit will include seeing Tony Wambazu and Yusuf Makabe who are responding to the recent floods on Mount Elgon. Because of the landslides, at least 34 people have lost their lives. Tony and Yusuf are already actively engaged in a tree planting programme and are in the middle of a serious of training events to increase the public awareness of the importance of trees to health and the environment.

During the trip, I shall try to send brief reports

via our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/discover.src/

News of the Kasese Network

Thanks to a grant from the "Erbacher Stiftung", the Kasese Network in Uganda has run three

training events in organic gardening, nutrition and natural healthcare for farmers and three similar seminars for teachers and pupils from six different schools. They established a garden of nutritional and medicinal plants at each school. A large group of teachers and pupils also visited the botanical garden in Fort Portal that specializes in medicinal plants.



Teachers and pupils from schools around Kasese visiting the Tooro Botanical Garden

With my best wishes.

Keith Lindsey